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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that an educational excursion to the *Pradhan Mantri Sangrahalaya* has been 
scheduled for *Tuesday, *29th April 2025* for the students of *Class III.* 
 
Please note the following: 
 
1. Regular school timings will be followed. 
2. Students must come in proper school uniform and wearing I-card is mandatory. 
3. Ensure your child carries a water bottle and any other essentials for a comfortable visit. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Regards 
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